North Middle School
Site Based Council
May 15, 2014

The North Middle School Site Based Council met May 15, 2014.  Members present included:  Laura McGray, Stephanie Riley, Connie Abell, Jill Sanders and Lisa Sturman.  Amber Tabor was absent.
Opening Business:  
Agenda:  Ms. Riley made a motion to approve the agenda and Ms. Sanders seconded.
Minutes:  Ms. Riley made a motion to approve the minutes and Ms. Sanders seconded.
Student Achievement:  
Several students and two teachers were recognized by the Hardin County Board of Education for their KYA/KUNA state awards.
The 7th and 8th graders who received Distinguished or Proficient on the KPREP Test last year will receive medals at an award ceremony on May 16.  The 6th grade students were recognized at their elementary school.
End of year awards will be June 4.
Field day will be June 5.
The band will be going to a regional competition soon.
Planning:
Nannette Johnston talked to the Council about the principal selection process.
The final review of the CSIP will be at the June meeting.
New Business:
Connie Abell was elected as a teacher representative for 2014-2016.
The focus of the PLD meetings will be the PGES and its components.  Ms. Riley made a motion to approve the Program Review and Ms. Sanders seconded. The motion was passed.
Next SBDM:  Ms.Riley made a motion to go into a closed session and Ms. Sturman seconded.  The next meeting will be June 5, 2014.


